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WHITEFISH BAY ACTIVITIES NEWSLETTER 

Important Information for All Students 

Have you signed up for a club yet?  If not, signing up for a club is a great way to: 

• Make new friends 
• Have fun 
• Connect w/ Whitefish Bay Staff 
• Find your passion 
• Be active in the school community 
• Engage in healthy competition 

Check out the Virtual Activities Fair for all information regarding our amazing clubs! 

Follow Athletics and Activities on Social Media  
Make sure to follow us on Twitter and Instagram for up to date news and information on all teams and clubs. 
Twitter: @WFB_BLUEDUKES   Instagram: wfb_athletics_and_activities 
 
 

 

TRADITION, EXCELLENCE, SPORTSMANSHIP, DUKE PRIDE 

2021 Whitefish Bay Prom Announcement 

Prom theme: Fresh & Fancy 

Fresh is something new, clean, and creative. The theme: Fresh and Fancy infuses the clean elegance of formal 
wear matched up with sneakers to bring comfort, style and life into the prom. Shoes are a huge thing right now 
and this is the perfect opportunity to marry the two to have an amazing night of fun. 

Be on the lookout for more prom information in the coming weeks! 

https://sites.google.com/wfbschools.com/virtual-activity-fair/home
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WNS Girls Lacrosse Program Off to a Good Start 

After two sets of games, the Wolfpack is off to a good start! The varsity team is 1-1 on the season with a tough 
loss at Waukesha followed by a solid 17-6 win at Cedarburg on April 19th.  
 
In the game against Waukesha, junior Daisy Satran (Whitefish Bay) led the scoring with four goals, followed by 
Maddie Buckley (Nicolet) with two and Lily Johnson (Nicolet) with one.  
 
In the victory against Cedarburg, the Wolfpack offense was led by Satran, sophomore Chloe Bowers (Whitefish 
Bay), and Olivia Evans (Shorewood) with six, four, and two goals respectively. Buckley grabbed five of the 
teams 20 groundballs and Goalie Lauren Reichert (Whitefish Bay) turned in an excellent showing with 6 saves. 
 
The JV team is also off to a great 2-0 start. At Waukesha, the girls were able to tough it out with an 8-7 win. Six 
players scored in the game which was awesome! At Cedarburg, the JV continued with their winning ways, 
besting Cedarburg 8-4. Again, offensive power was spread out with 4 different players scoring. Defensively, 
Goalie Carolina Pierri (Nicolet) had 12 saves on 16 shots. 
 
The Wolfpack's next games will be on 5/5/21 at USM.  
 

Strong Start for Lakeshore Boys Lacrosse Team 
 
The Lakeshore Lacrosse varsity team has started its season 2-1 (Conference: 1-0), with wins over conference 
opponent Catholic Memorial and Oconomowoc.  Against Oconomowoc, senior Danny O’Brien won over 80% 
of faceoffs helping the squad in its late-game comeback win.  Lakeshore dropped its most recent game at 
Arrowhead but looks to get back on track with an upcoming game against Cedarburg on Monday, April 26th 
and then conference opponent University School on Thursday, April 29th.  Whitefish Bay seniors Griffin 
Holbrook and Ben Napierala solidify one of the better defensive units in recent memory while the offense gets a 
boost from Whitefish Bay seniors Josh Wells, Hunter Bania, Morgan Brower, and Hank Olson.  With a number 
of other Whitefish Bay student-athletes contributing goals, assists, and on defense, and in addition the co-op 
with Nicolet, Shorewood, and Dominican, the team has an opportunity to win its conference and make a run 
into the postseason. 
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HOSA has a Successful Year 
 

 
 
Whitefish Bay HOSA, Future Health Professionals had another successful year.  Despite being entirely virtual 
for both meetings and competitions, HOSA continued its tradition of community service with two handmade 
greeting card drives. Eleven students competed at both Regional and State Competitions.  Seven students 
qualified for the International Competition which will be held in June.  The following is the list of State 
Winners and categories:     
 
Healthcare Issues Exam International Qualifiers: Margo Middleton, Amy Wang, Jeff Zhao, Lily Kriegel, 
Grace Baniukiewicz.   
Medical Innovation, First Place:  Team: Grace Baniukiewicz, Margo Middleton, Maggie Vorlop 
Physical Therapy Third Place:  Shashank Joshi 
Behavioral Health Fifth Place: Amy Wang 
Nutrition Fourth Place:  Bridget Spears 
Pathophysiology Fourth Place: Jeff Zhao 
 
Thanks to all of the HOSA members with a special shout out to Co-Presidents Margo Middleton and Shashank 
Joshi for their leadership throughout the school year.  Judy Weiss, HOSA Advisor  
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3rd Book as Begun for Book Club 

Book Club is onto its third book this school year, Warcross by Marie Lu! Each month, students vote from a 
small selection of books. They typically select books that are fast-paced or light, but most importantly, easy 
to read in the middle of a busy school year. This student-run club meets the first Wednesday of each month 
over Zoom at 1:00. Everyone is welcome!  Please contact Ms. Suechting for more information. 

 Computer Science Club Excels at Competition 

Our Computer Science club performed extremely well at the Marquette University’s Computer Science 
competition on April 15th. All 11 students who participated in the Marquette Programming Contest did 
extremely well. Whitefish Bay CS Principles Team, which consists of: sophomore Ellen Flannery and 
freshman Yana Fuhrman earned 2nd place for their organization App! The JAVA team of junior Henry 
Coyle, junior Jack Gordon and junior John Schulz earned First Place. 
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Spring Play Announcement 

Attention all students interested in participating in the final show of our Theater season! WFBHS proudly 
presents "The Edgar Allan Poe After Life Radio Show"! An audition workshop will be held on Tuesday, 
April 27th from 4:00-6:00 via zoom : 
https://wfbschools.zoom.us/my/petersongabriela?pwd=M1ozWlFMeEpPOC9Ua29hODdkZUxFQT09  

Audition submissions can be made from Wednesday, April 28th-Thursday, April 29th. We are looking 
forward to seeing you there! 
Boys Golf Program Has Record Number of Athletes Out 

The 2021 Whitefish Bay Boys Golf season started Monday, April 19. The weather has been cold but the 
courses are in good shape. With 48 players out this year, which is the most the program has ever had and 
everyone is looking forward to a great season. 

Rock Climbing Team Places 2nd at Competition 

During our last competition the Whitefish Bay Rock Climbing Club placed 2nd out of 19 teams. The 
competition was a combination of Top Roping routes and Bouldering that required a lot of strength and 
endurance. Congrats! 

 Debate Team Sends One to National Tournament  

The Whitefish Bay Debate Team competed for a chance to debate at the National Tournament on Saturday, 
March 27th.  Junior Anna Harris qualified for the NCFL Grand National Tournament in the Lincoln Douglas 
Debate.  Congratulations to Anna and the team on a great season! 

Jackson Selected to Two All Star Games 

Senior Jayden Jackson has been named to two All-Star games.  He will be playing in the "Midwest Challenge" 
and the Wisconsin State All-Star game. In order to be part of this game, Jayden needs to raise $500 for the 
MACC Fund in order to play in this game.  If you are interested in helping Jayden out, here is a link you make 
donations at! https://www.wisbca.org/allstar-game/donation-banner/ 

Merit Award Opportunities and Applications for BGB Co-President 

May 1st - Run the Bay Packet Pick Up 
Click here to sign up for a slot to help with packet pick up! All information about the event is located on the google sheet.  Hours available between 
8am and 2pm. **Times are subject to change** 
May 19th  - Blood Drive Volunteering 
Click here to sign up to help with the Blood Drive on May 19th (this is an asynchronous Wednesday) 
May 19th-  Blood Drive Donor 
Click here (must be 16 years or older) to donate blood at our spring Blood Drive. Ms. Gibson will sign off on an hour of volunteering for anyone who 
donates! 

• 16 Year Olds need to fill out a permission slip and get it signed -  See Ms. Gibson in room 245 to pick one up! 
• 17+ year olds DO NOT need a permission form 

Bay Gives Back Co-President Application **Current Sophomores Only - for a two-year Co-President Term** 
Click Here for the Application 
Application Due Date: Friday, May 14th (Email application to baygivesback@wfbschools.com)  
Interview Week (if needed): May 25th & 27th (Email will be sent with zoom link - during ISHP/Lunch) 
Basic Information/Expectations of Co-President  
The position of Co-President will be held for both your junior and senior year of high school. At any one time you would be one of four Co-
Presidents, as there will be two juniors and two seniors. As a Co-President, your duties would include meeting with the other Co-Presidents about 
once every month or two to go over the general plan for the organization, including one meeting that would happen at some point towards the end of 
the summer to do some brainstorming and go over the goals for the upcoming year. In addition, Co-Presidents will be asked to help run events 
throughout the year, delegated based on interest and other time commitments. Each Co-President of the 2020-2021 school year ran no more than 
three events, and during each of these, they had very large groups of other student volunteers supporting them.  
 
 
 
 

            

https://wfbschools.zoom.us/my/petersongabriela?pwd=M1ozWlFMeEpPOC9Ua29hODdkZUxFQT09%20
https://www.wisbca.org/allstar-game/donation-banner/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ucydHEwFxrAuwGvxuFnIkHsnd1i3h4wpybqJVxpZEFI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hsebuS8C6G4s_jaRoFtLRNxdmmWAgOqQddVAKPibt0Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://donate.wisconsin.versiti.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/203455
https://docs.google.com/document/u/2/d/12UFhI6tr-WbnXUFp4o_D-dVMd9WLnyANsfY7m0vwO0w/copy
mailto:baygivesback@wfbschools.com
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Robotics Team Prepared for State 

The Bay Robotics team will be competing at state this weekend. You can follow the competition events on 
the livestream tomorrow, Saturday April 24th beginning at 10:30 am at https://www.twitch.tv/ftc_wisconsin, 
Our team can be identified by our team number, #10829, and will be wearing their black “Bay Robotics” 
hoodies. Best of luck to Bay Robotics! 

 

 

https://www.twitch.tv/ftc_wisconsin

